
 

IMJIN PARKWAY 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES FOR NIGHT WORK 

FROM IMJIN ROAD TO RESERVATION ROAD 

FROM MARCH 18 TO APRIL 2, 2024 
MONDAYS THROUGH THURSDAYS NIGHTS (ONLY) 

8 PM TO 6 AM 
 

Beginning the night of March 18 and continuing through April 2, Imjin Parkway will be closed 

from the intersection of Imjin Road to the intersection with Reservation Road for night work 

operations between the hours of 8 p.m. to 6 a.m., Monday through Thursday for 2 weeks. No 

night work (or night closures) will be performed on Friday, Saturday, or Sunday evenings. 

Detour signs will be in place to guide traffic onto alternate routes and Abrams Drive at Imjin 

Parkway will remain open for local access at all times.  

The closure is needed to allow pavement striping and placement of traffic safety control barriers 

to shift traffic from the current configuration to the eastbound side of the roadway.  This shift 

will provide a safe work zone for workers and the traveling public during our construction of the 

westbound portion of the project.   

In addition, we anticipate that by 3/20, we will be adding an alternate route that will be signed 

for Blanco Road “westbound” (toward Monterey) traffic approaching Reservation Road. This 

alternate route will begin at the signal with Research Drive through the UC-MBEST property 

(between Blanco Road and Imjin Parkway) using Research Drive and University Drive (exhibits 

showing this route will follow when the route is available). 

We understand the inconvenience this night work may create and we appreciate your patience 

and cooperation while this essential work takes place.  

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the persons noted below 
and check the Imjin Parkway website for details, updates, and live views of work in progress.  
Thank you! 

CONTACTS 
Monterey Peninsula Engineering: Conner Schivo:  831-277-0137 (8:00AM to 5:00PM) 
     Mike Wax:  831-277-6353  (24/7 contact) 
City of Marina Public Works Department:  Edrie de los Santos:  831-884-1212 
 

TAMC:  Theresa Wright 831-775-4411 
 

Imjin Parkway Website:  www.imjinparkway.com   

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED EXHIBITS AND/OR VISIT THE WEBSITE FOR DETOUR DETAILS 






